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STARS Steering Committee  

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education  

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101  

Philadelphia, PA 19103  

 

RE: Kean University STARS Report Submission 2023  

 

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee,  

 

I, the undersigned, affirm that our office has conducted a review of the STARS report in full, that 
Prof. Daniela Shebitz has responded to inconsistencies and errors identified by our team, and that 

the necessary changes have been made to the report where revision was required prior to 

submission.  

 

Our office further attests that we have not been involved with the collection of any data for the 

Kean University STARS report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Angela Oberg, Ph.D. 

Chief Climate Officer 

Senior Director of Climate Action & Sustainability 

Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey 

angela.oberg@rutgers.edu 
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